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Dear Volunteer
I am writing to let you know about a change to the terms of the RDA Insurance affecting volunteers over the age of 80. 
Firstly, I should reassure you that there remains no upper age limit for RDA Volunteers and you will always be a valued member of our team. 
The change relates to Personal Accident Insurance, which provides payments for specific injuries to volunteers if they have an accident while volunteering. 
From now, volunteers over 80 years of age are still covered by Personal Accident Insurance, but the cover now excludes Benefit 4 (Permanent total disablement) and Benefit 5 (Temporary total disablement/Out of pocket expenses). 
From now, volunteers over 90 years of age are no longer covered by Personal Accident Insurance. This means volunteers of this age are not covered if there is an accident where the Group cannot be found negligent (If the Group can be found negligent this is covered as normal by our Public Liability Insurance).
If you have any concerns about this, or would like to discuss any changes you might like to make to your role as a result of this information, please let me know.
Yours sincerely,



Group Chairman
